Leisure & Environmental Services Director John Liddle, F.I.E.H.



Leisure Services P.O. Box 17. Civic Centre Reading RG1 7TD Telephone (0734) 390 457 (direct line) Switchboard (0734) 575911 Fax 390246

Our reference

LES/RT/SM

Your reference

Please ask for Richard Tyndall

Date

24th December 1991

Armour Road Residents Association c/o Ms J Turner 20 Armour Road Tilehurst READING RG3 5AH

Dear Ms Turner

VICTORIA RECREATION GROUND

Please come to a meeting at 8.15pm in the Civic Offices, Reading on Thursday 23rd January 1992 to discuss the next step for planning the future of Victoria Recreation Ground.

I do not need to recap recent events in this letter, and the agenda is very simple

"To agree the next steps".

If agreement of all parties is not possible, I have undertaken to report the facts to the Arts and Leisure Services Committee for their information. However, I am not expecting matters to come to a head straightaway, and I am more concerned to achieve sensible and constructive discussion, rather than a resolution of the whole issue.

Please confirm that the date I have suggested is acceptable.

Yours sincerely

Kichard Jdell

Richard Tyndall LEISURE MANAGER